
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Emmanuel Lujan
Cc: Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: Meyers B-27 #3 report
Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 12:14:00 PM

Dear Mr. Lujan:
 
Please address these concerns regarding 1RP-4767:

Are there field data for the depths between surface and depth of trenches at S1-MBB #1 to
S1-MBB #6?
Check the depth of trench for MBP #6.
Please be advised that the nearest NMOSE well indicated depth to groundwater at 40 ft. bgs.
What is the proposed remediation plan?

 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Emmanuel Lujan [mailto:emmanuel@pantherenergy.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 12:32 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Meyers B-27 #3 report
 
here is my report. 
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